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I partially amazed that the policy recommended in Bill 241 is not already being 

practiced.  It makes so much common sense, that I can't understand why anyone 

would oppose making sure all available Federal funds to needy Oregonians are 

allocated first, before using state of Oregon money and resources. I wholeheartedly 

support SB 241 also because we also don't want either Federal or State funds to be 

wasted needlessly.   Thank you. 


